
Personal support services are very 

important to thousands of people with 

intellectual and developmental 

disabilities (I/DD) who live in Florida.

THE GOAL IS TO MAKE SURE 
THAT PEOPLE WITH I/DD WILL 
NOT HAVE THEIR IBUDGET 
WAIVER SERVICES CUT.

Let people stay in 
their communities. 

Keep people out of 
institutions. 

Increase spending for 
services each year.

Move people off the 
iBudget wait list.

Don’t use for-profit 
managed care.

Allow no iBudget 
service cuts. 



124 Marriott Drive, Suite 203 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Preserve the 

iBudget Waiver...

because it’s the 

right thing to do.
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